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Almonds 
 
The Almond Board of California released their March Almond Position Report on Tuesday evening 
12th April, with shipments of 161 million lbs, 15.3% below last year’s 190 million lbs. A decline in 
shipments  was  inevitable  as  most  of  last  year’s  large  figure  was  as  a  result  of  the  port  strike  
delays from earlier months. A month ago most were expecting March shipments would not reach 
140 million lbs, before the number was issued this was revised to between 155 and 165 million 
lbs. This shipment number should be regarded as neutral, despite being off 15% as it’s the 2nd 
largest shipment month this season; only just below October number of 162 million lbs. 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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